
Range Safety Training for all existing Members 

Due to recent and ongoing property damage on the Rifle and Pistol ranges, 

the Board of Directors has implemented a new safety training for ALL 

MEMBERS, regardless of your activity of choice.  Every member will need 

to take this training by Dec, 2026.  (Safety is a good thing for everyone to 

know!) 

Currently the training is being offered in conjunction with our new member 

orientation on the first Monday of each month.  The classroom portion of the 

orientation begins at 6pm in the clubhouse, and at 6:50 we head down to the 

Pistol Range for the Pistol/Rifle Safety training.  Any existing member is 

welcome to join us in the clubhouse for a refresher course on our club rules 

and general safety rules.  Or you may join us on the Pistol Range (be there 

by 6:50pm) for the Safety Training.  Everyone who attends will sign in so I 

have a record of your being there. 

If other members of your family enjoy the ranges, I would strongly suggest 

they attend also so EVERYONE gets the safety training. 

If you want to attend, please call Kathy Crandall  (269) 341-5930 and let me 

know you’ll be there.  We are trying to limit each session to 25 people, with 

new members getting the first slots. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


